
 

 
 

 

        GRAND  R A P I D S  

CCHHAAPPTTEERR  114455   
 

Web Page   WWW.EAA145.org 
 
 
 

The September meeting was called to 
order by Hue at 10:15 .at the Riverview 
Airport. 
Fourteen members were present and three 
guests.  
 
The treasure report was given and a 
special thanks to those who have donated 
money and labor to our hanger project. 
   
Program for Saturday, Oct. 8, 2005 
Hugh and Dick will be out of town so the 
meeting will be run by Chuck. The topic will 
be the "RV" story. Not 'RiverView' airport 
story, but a great video on the history and 
development ofthe RV line of aircraft. After 
the story, Bill will give you a tour of the 
updated EAA hanger, which will soon be 
part of the "RV" Story 
 
Notes from Sept. 1 0 meeting; 
Chapter 145 met at Riverview airport. 
Hugh and Kel presented up to date 
information on the Sport Pilot Certification. 
The two main areas covered were the pilot 
requirements and the aircraft 
specifications. The pilot requirements to 
obtain a Sport Pilot Certificate is basically 
a valid drivers license. The basic aircraft 
specifications are 2 place, 120mph and 
less than 1320 lbs. 
 
Old Business: Chapter dues will be 
effective and collected in January of each 
year for all members, regardless of when 
you joined. The Chapter hanger has the 
back wall covering completed and the side 
walls are scheduled next. This is a Chapter 
project so anyone 

Wanting to help with the hanger upgrade, 
contact Bill Willyard (538-5456)...thanks. 
 
New Business: Discussion took place 
about the day and time of future meetings. 
Summer day/time may be different from 
winter time/day. Programs for future 
meetings were reviewed, suggestions from 
members were noted. 
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